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Dear Parent/Carer,  

 

We will be holding our Sports Day on Friday 21st June.  

 

Nursery and Reception: The event will begin at 9.30 am and should be finished by 

10.30am. 

 

Year 1 and 2: The event will begin at 11 am and should be finished by 12pm. 

 

Years 3-6: The event will begin at 1.45pm and should be finished by 3.00pm 

 

 

We are planning to run the event in a similar way to the sports days held in previous 

years, where children will rotate around 5 activities and then end the event with some 

running races.  

 

The children will need a PE kit: t-shirt (in their team colour if possible) a sun hat, a 

bottle of water and we would ask that your child has sun cream applied prior to arrival 

at school. 

 

We hope to see as many parents, carers and grandparents supporting the children as 

possible on the day. 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

Margaret-Mary Boateng 

Headteacher 
 


